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Edit 02042 "Referring MMIS Provider ID Can Not 
Be Derived" 
 

Effective July 12, 2012, Cycle 1822, the Department will begin a one week hold and release 
on claims that would fail Edit 2042- Referring MMIS Provider ID Can Not Be Derived. As 
notified previously, all FFS claims must include the NPI of the enrolled referring, ordering 
and/or attending provider. A series of claim edits will be placed on a schedule of one week 
payment holds to assist servicing providers with identifying non enrolled referring, 
ordering and attending providers. For further information, see the June 2012 Medicaid 
Update article "Provider Enrollment Required for Ordering, Referring and Attending 
Practitioners" at 
http://www.health.ny.gov/health_care/medicaid/program/update/2012/2012-
06.htm. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for 
further assistance.  

 

    

         
         
         
         

 
The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. 
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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